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We hope you had a great start of the year as we now begin to enter Spring 2024. St. Patrick’s Day is right around 
the corner, so don’t forget to wear green! We have a couple events to announce as well as the finished PoE article 
for you to read.

Additionally, our article on Power over Ethernet (PoE) technology has also been released. In the article we cover the 
history of PoE technology, its greatest benefits over other technologies, and the influence PoE has in the ProAV and 
security markets. If you’re curious, please check it out here: https://www.gvision-usa.com/blog-link goes here

If you desire to speak with us, please reach out to sales@gvision-usa.com to schedule a meeting or visit our 
booth.

WWW.GVISION-USA.COM
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Toll Free: 888-651-9688 / Office: 949-586-3338    |     Email: sales@gvision-usa.com

Power over Ethernet (PoE) Technology

Sign Up for IP Monitor Demo
We are not attending any tradeshows or exhibitions this month; however, we do 
still have an event this March. Jhon Frazier, our esteemed sales manager, will 
be holding a webinar on our new IP monitor sometime this month. The webinar 
will  include a full demo, easy to understand explanations of everything 
technical, as well as Q&A for any additional inquiries. If you are interested, please 
reach out to jhon.frazier@gvision-usa.com 

Sneak Peek of April Events

Power over Ethernet (PoE) Technology

ISC West
Las Vegas, NV
April 9th, 2024

NAB Show 
Las Vegas, NV
April 13th, 2024

Expo Seguridad 
Mexico City, Mexico
April 16th, 2024


